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August 7th 2024

Updates and Assessments:

After running accessibility reports on our redesigned website, we became aware of the following
violations:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/11HYzxr1wcNlO1v_8ZimwOtQr9cT_3rcJ/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=114291272435558874034&rtpof=true&sd=true






We have successfully addressed and resolved these accessibility violations. This
reflects our commitment to creating a more inclusive digital environment. We believe
that accessibility is a journey, not a destination, and we are steadfast in our efforts to
enhance and expand our support continuously.

We invite our customers and users to join us with these efforts. If you encounter any
additional accessibility issues, please do not hesitate to contact us at
accessibility@validity.id. Your feedback is essential. Together, we can ensure that our
services remain accessible and navigable for everyone, fostering an inclusive
experience where all users feel valued and empowered.








